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SHARING IS
CARING

PLAYTIME

READING TIME

Children need to learn to share so they can
make and keep friends, play cooperatively,
take turns, negotiate and cope with
disappointment. Sharing teaches children
about compromise and fairness. They learn
that if we give a little to others, we can get
some of what we want too.

This week the Kinesiology students
came to play with the kids in the gym.
We do all kids of activities such as an
obstacle course, kicking a ball to knock
down the pins, and throwing a ball to
hit the shapes on the wall!

The kids have begun reading books to
get in the spirit of Halloween. Ms. Kelly
has been reading them stories about
some of our favorite ghouls. Each day,
we share one thing we learned from the
book, 


